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TOWN OF COUNTY LINE
REGULAR MEETING

December 10, 2018

I. Call to order
Mayor Arthur Self called to order the regular meeting of the Council
at 7:00 pm on December 10, 2018 in the Town Hall. The invocation
was given by Mr. Don Hagel.

II. Roll call

The roll call was had. The following persons were present: Mayor
Arthur Self, councilor’s Myrtle Van Kleeck, Eugene Kiley, John King
and Steve Brewer. Brenda Lowe was absent.

III. Approval of minutes and financial reports from last meeting

The minutes from November were read and a motion to accept them
with correction was made by Eugene Kiley and seconded by Steve
Brewer. Motion carried.

The financial reports from November were given. A motion to accept
them was made by Steve Brewer and seconded by Myrtle VanKleeck.
Motion carried.

IV. Old Business

The clerk reported that she had been in touch with the engineer at
Alabama Power and that they were still working on the streetlight
repair orders. The engineer asked us to tie a ribbon around the poles in
the future and the repairman would remove it upon doing each repair.

The Mayor is still planning to get an estimate for a digital door lock to
be installed on the front door.



No changes in finding someone to assume responsibility for the
hanging wire at Ivy Lane

No changes in the broken storm dram cover on Green Acres Blvd. Still
waiting on Vann Mulvehill.

v. New Business

There was discussion about the fire hydrants. Mayor Self produced a map
that locates all our fire hydrants. This was shared with Fire Chief Miller of

the Dallas-Selfville Fire Dept. Also the Clerk was asked to contact the ‘
BWWB and ask if we are paying for the hydrant on Cobb-Brazeel Rd.

Mayor Self asked the Clerk to contact Blount County Commissioner
Washburn’s office to have a new Directional Sign installed on County Line
Road. This sign had been taken out by a wrecked automoblle The person’s
insurance is to pay for the 31gn mstallatlon '

There was dlscuss1on about replacing a street sign at Green Acres Lane
Mayor Self informed us that this street was not owned by the Town of
County Llne but rather by Vann Mulvehﬂl

Fire Chlef Miller asked for Mayor Self's support ina meetmg Wlth the
JeffcoEMA.

There are details that must be worked out for DSF D to take over this
service area.

ADJOURNN[ENT
A motlon to adjoum was made by Myrtle VanKleeck and seconded by
Steve Brewer. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:35pm. o

Respectfully submitted,
Brenda Philpot, Town Clerk
‘Lucy K. Kiley, Assistant



